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I strongly support this measure because my experiences as a school nurse have 

shown me how vital it is to be supervised by a registered nurse as opposed to 

someone without a nursing degree. My supervisor (a registered nurse) has provided 

me with support and guidance through her expertise as a nurse. Many times the 

principals/administrators don’t understand the reason behind our decisions and they 

have tried to make decisions that have unhealthy and dangerous consequences but 

my nurse supervisor has stepped in to offer her agreement to my nursing decisions.  


